
 

 

 
 

 
 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

DEMOLITION COMMENCEMENT NOTICE 
 
Demolition of the former Beaver Valley Middle School will begin March 17th, 2025. This 
Project is expected to take approximately 6 months to complete.  
 
In conjunction with the ongoing LCAHS housing construction, the surrounding area will 
experience significant congestion for the foreseeable future. 
 
Important Updates: 
 

• The public is advised to avoid the surrounding area. 
  

• Deadmarsh Lane will be closed to both vehicle and pedestrian traffic. 
 

 
We kindly ask all residents to respect work zones and comply with posted signage for 
safety. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this time. Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact the Village Office, 250-367-7551.  
 
Thank you,   
 
Village of Fruitvale 


